
East Anglia area report – Autumn 2019  

We currently have 46 members 

A meeting was held in May and was attended by six members.  Contiform attended 

the meeting.  New product features were discussed.  Amanda Savage presented the 

role and resources of the POGP.  The discussion included ways members can 

become more involved in the POGP, resources for patient and clinicians, challenges 

within the profession and how we would like the future of POGP to look considering 

its new charitable status.  Local referral pathways were also reviewed at the meeting.   

The next meeting will be held on October 17th.  The meeting will focus on current 

service provision of OASIS.   A consultant midwife has been invited to present the 

Episcissors audit and discuss the role hospitals can play in reducing the OASIS rate. 

Norwich continues to host the continence specialist interest group and meets up to 

three times per year. 

 

Claire Brown 

East Anglia area representative 
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